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22 June 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we race towards the end of term I thought I would just remind you of some of the events that are 
planned. 

Events On The Horizon 
As promised the final few weeks of term will prove to be hectic. Below is a summary of some of the dates 
you should already have in your calendar.  
 
Foundation Stage trip to The Yorkshire Wildlife Park - Thursday 29 June 2017 
The Foundation Stage children should have had letters about this. 
 
MPG Summer Fayre - Saturday 1 July 2017 (12 - 4.00pm) 
 
Play Leaders’ trip to Hollywood Bowl - Monday 3 July 2017 
This is a reward for the play leaders who have given up their time over the year. The children going have 
already been invited. 
 
Y3 Chatsworth Visit - Tuesday 4 July 2017 
The Y3 children should have had letters about this. 
 
Sport’s  Day - Key Stage 1 (4 July 1.30pm) & Key Stage 2 (6 July 1.30pm) 
The children will be split into four teams. Each team has a corresponding colour. Infant children have 
already been told which team they are in. Junior children will be told by Friday of this week. If they have 
a T-Shirt of this colour  they can wear it during the sports activities, if they do not, they should wear their 
normal school PE kit. There is no expectation for parents to buy a t-shirt in the team colour, despite what 
the children might tell you!  Parents are invited to support and cheer your children along. There will be 
races for parents and toddlers; start stretching out those hamstrings! We hope it will be great fun. Please 
note the school does not accept liability for any parents injured during the races! 
 
Y5 Anglo Saxon Day - 10 July 
The Y5 children should have had letters about this. 
 
Volunteer Afternoon Tea - 17 July (2:30 start) 
Those people who have helped out in school this year will be invited to a thank you tea party. 
 
Y4 Moorland Discovery Centre Trip - Wednesday 12 July 2017 
The Y4 children should have had letters about this. 
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Reports - Wednesday 12 July 2017 
Reports should be issued on this date, providing the photocopier can cope! I would hope that the reports 
should contain no surprises for you. It is far too late in the day for any issues to be raised that can be 
addressed in the time remaining. As a consequence expect the reports to confirm what you have been 
told throughout  the year. 
 
Open Afternoon - Thursday 13 July 2017 (2.30-5.30pm) 
This open afternoon is designed as an informal occasion for you to drop in to view your child’s work and 
have a chat with the teacher. You might also wish to walk around the rest of the school and even drop 
into your child’s next class. Should you need to have a more formal discussion with your child’s teacher, 
please contact the school and we will arrange an appointment at a mutually convenient time. 
 
Leavers’ Assembly -  Friday 14 July 2017 (2.30pm​) 
This is for Y6 parents and grandparents. Please ensure you have tissues at the ready! 
 
Y6 Prom (7pm) - Friday 14 July 2017 
This is for Y6 children and parents only and starts in school at 7pm. 
 
Transition Day - Wednesday 19 July 2017 
This is an opportunity for your child to spend time with their new teacher and find out what life will be like 
in their new class. The revised list of teachers will be made available soon. 
 
Bikeability - Monday 17, Tuesday 18 and Wednesday 19 July 2017 
Year 5/6 will receive letters shortly. 
 
End of term 
Our final day of term is Friday 21 July. We re-open for the children on Tuesday 5 September 2017.  
 

Before School 
Please be aware that both yards are unsupervised by members of staff before school. As such, children 
arriving before 8:40 remain the responsibility of parents. I can appreciate, especially as the mornings are 
light and it is relatively warm, that allowing the older children to walk to school by themselves is important 
for developing their independence; however I would suggest that they do not need to arrive at school too 
early.  
 
Yours 
 
 
Martin Fallon  
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